
 PRAYER FOR THE SICK:    
 
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
 
RECENTLY DECEASED:    

Colette Browne 

Fr. John Wall 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

James O’Brien 

Gerald & Noreen McInerney 

 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

26th Sunday in Ordinary Time —27th Sep ‘20 Mass Times:  

Sundays:    11.00 

a.m. via webcam. 

 

Weekdays 10.00  

a.m. via webcam. 

 

The Church will re-

open for Private 

Prayer from 11.00 

a.m. to 5.00 p.m. on 

week days and 

12.00 noon to 5.00 

p.m. on Sundays. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, P. P. Tel: 8332864 
Parish Office:  Tel: 8332772  
Emergency Number: Mobile: (087)2506786 
E-mail:       info@marinoparish.ie                           
Website:    www.marinoparish.ie    
Twitter:     @marinoparish 

 
Thought for the day   
 

In today’s parable, the offence is to be found in 

the blindingly obvious answer to the question 

Jesus sets. The application is then very sharp: 

those who seemingly never have experienced 

sin and conversion (who are they?) are quick to 

judge others who come to God through failure 

and fracture. It is like the ninety-nine who have 

no need of conversion—we may doubt that 

they ever really existed! A certain complacency 

can mark any settled religious group and if we 

add to that self-righteousness, then the mix is 

explosive and we are far from the Gospel as 

preached by Jesus.  

Prayer   
 

Blessed are they who know their need of God 

(Mt 5:3). May we recognise ourselves as part of 

the community of the needy and show the 

compassion of Jesus to all without distinction.  

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


MASS TIMES—Due to the lat-
est Government information 
advice and guidelines there will 
be no public Mass until further 
notice. 
Mass will be celebrated in Ma-
rino Church at 10.00a.m.each 
morning and at 11.00a.m. on 
Sundays via the internet.                                                                   
Join us on livestream at 
www.marinoparish.ie 

All booked weekend Mass in-
tentions will be prayed for at 
the 11.00am Mass on Sunday. 

The Church will remain open 
for Private Prayer from 
11.00a.m. to 5.00p.m. Monday 
to Saturday and from 12.00 
noon to 5.00p.m. on Sundays. 

You may donate to our parish 
by using the Donate Button on 
our website or place your do-
nations in the safes (Large 
Wooden Boxes with slot) at 
the back of the Church.  
 

Please use Hand Sanitizer, 
Maintain Physical Distancing 
and Practice Good Respiratory 
Hygiene when you visit the 
Church. 
 

Also the use of face coverings 
is strongly recommended. 
 
To assist with contact tracing  
please download the HSE App  
or drop your name and contact 
 number into the safes (Large 
Wooden Boxes with slot)  at 
the main entrance.  

 
CEREMONY OF BLESSING FOR 
THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR 

 
There will be a Ceremony of 
Special Blessing for the New 
School Year celebrated in the 
church on Monday next, 28th 
September at 11.30 am, 
available over the webcam 
from the parish website 
marinoparish.ie Parents or oth-
er Parishioners may like to 
tune in at home to pray along 
while the classes in all 3 parish 
primary schools do likewise,in 
their case from their class 
rooms. (The church will be 
closed for a short time to allow 
this to take place, ie from 
11.30am  to 11.45am on Mon-
day 28th). 

FIRST COMMUNIONS 
 

Please pray for the girls from St 
Vincent de Paul school, who 
were due to make First Com-
munion over the coming weeks. 
With Dublin at Level 3 of Covid 
restrictions, their Communion 
celebrations have to be  post-
poned once again, so very very 
disappointing for the girls and 
their families and indeed for 
the school.                                  
We look forward to celebrating 
these days with them soon.  

 
CROSSCARE  

Crosscare envelopes are still 
available at the back of the 
Church. If you would like to 
make a donation it can be 
placed in the safes at the back 
of the Church. Donations can 
also be made to Crosscare on 
line at www.crosscare.ie 
Please help support Crosscare 
working for those most in need 
in our communities at this time 
of crisis. 

 

HUGE CONGRATULATIONS... 
 

Congratulations to Dr. Joseph 
Ali  (Fr. Alijoe) on completing 
his PHD in Maynooth College. 
We are delighted with his well 
deserved success and wish him 
all the best for the future. 
 

THANK YOU 
 
A big thanks to the people of 
Gracepark Hts. who bought  
HOPE CHOCOLATES  from me. 
The sum raised came to 
€925.00  and is guaranteed to 
be put to good use.  Because of 
COVID19  I was unable to sell as 
usual at  the Church over East-
er. 
EAMONN   -   Hope foundation 
Street Children of Calcutta.ie    
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